
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Brookside Families 

As we approach the end of Term 3, we’re excited to announce that our Spring Holiday Program, 

Rocketeers, is just around the corner! We’ve been busy planning an amazing line-up of activities 

that promise to make this holiday break both fun and memorable for your children. 

What’s Been Happening 

Our "Let’s Get Cooking" theme has been a huge hit with the kids this term! They had a blast 
exploring a variety of cooking experiences, from crafting their own pizzas and bliss balls to 
making rice bubble bars, smashed avocado delights, and Aussie fairy toast. And let’s not forget 
the fun of making playdough!  

During our taste-testing sessions, we took a poll with thumbs up and down to gauge the 
children’s preferences. It’s been great to see their excitement and hear their feedback on what 
they’d like to see included in our weekly menu. 

Celebrating 30 Years of Camp Australia 

This week, we proudly celebrated the 30th Anniversary of Camp Australia—your OSHC. We want 
to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the children, families, and school communities who have 
been a part of our incredible journey. We’re thrilled to welcome new families into our extended 
Brookside family! 

Over the past three decades, we’ve built meaningful connections with over 475,000 children 
and become a cherished part of more than 1,800 school communities. This deep sense of 
connection fuels our mission to create joyful, enriching experiences for every child, every day, 
through the magic of play, engaging learning, and shared experiences. 
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Spring Rocketeers – Full Speed Ahead! 

Get ready for a burst of excitement as our Spring Rocketeers program is all set to launch into 
action! We’ve planned a bundle of joy for your children with two thrilling adventures that 
promise to make this holiday break unforgettable. 

Excursion Highlights: 

Werribee Zoo Safari 
We’ll embark on an exciting excursion to Werribee Zoo, where your children will jump on 
board the safari bus and meet some of the most loved animals, including lions, hippos, and 
cheetahs. It’s an adventure into the wild they won’t want to miss! 

Defy Gravity 
For our second adventure, we’ll head to Defy Gravity for an action-packed day of bouncing and 
flipping fun. It’s sure to be a blast! 

The Program will be available from Tuesday, 23rd Sept to 4th Oct from 6:30 am to 6:30 pm. To 

attend the program, you must register your child. You can register an account with us at   Camp 

Australia - Parent Portal  or by downloading our Camp Australia smart phone App from the Apple 

App Store or on Google Play. Once register, it’s easy to make bookings and manage your account. 

 

Friendly Reminders: 

 

Children Enrolments: Kindly update your child enrolment form with required important 

information (Phone numbers, address, authorised contact details, medical information etc.). 

 

Early Start:  On the last day of Term 3, Friday, 20th September, when school finishes early, we will begin 

our after-care service at 2:00 pm to better support families who require care during the afternoon. 

 
For any queries, kindly reach out at 0434422302 or email us atcarolinebr@oshccampaustralia.com.au 

 
Warmest Regards 
Garima Arora 
Service Leader 

 

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
mailto:carolinebr@oshccampaustralia.com.au
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